
OpenReach Road Closure, 
The Rise, Kingsdown 11th August 2023 

 

 

Temporary Road Closure - The Rise, Kingsdown – 11th 
August 2023 between 08:00 hours and 18:00 hours 
 
The Rise, Kingsdown will be closed between numbers 11 to 14, 
to the extent indicated by signs and barriers on site. 
The alternative route is The Rise, Upper Street, Chalk Hill Road 
and vice versa. 
The closure is required for the safety of the public and 
workforce while interim to permanent reinstatement works are 
undertaken by Openreach. 
 
The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 
03000 418181. 
 
For the most up to date information on these works please 
visit: https://one.network/?tm=129016807 
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